
N E W  A S S E T S

We have crossed our first 100 days of Project

Renaissance since our Wall-Breaking Ceremony on

3rd January 2023. I am glad to share that we have

arrived at a phase where new departments will be

unveiled in their new forms and locations

henceforth.

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to

everyone for their unwavering patience and

understanding throughout this transformative

journey of Renaissance.
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In this edition of Renaissance, I’ll provide

insights on these area:

(1) New Laboratory / Phlebotomy at Mount

Elizabeth Medical Centre (MEMC) Level 1

(2) New Executive Health Screeners (EHS) at

MEMC Level 1

(3) Recycling / Upcycling our Mount Elizabeth's

Legacies
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New 

Phlebotomy

Grand Opening

We thank the

Laboratory Management

for the collaboration and

design discussions. It is

our pride and joy to see

this unit as the first

clinical asset to be

unveiled under Project

Renaissance!

From 2nd May 2023, the blood-taking and specimen collection department of

Laboratory will start its' operations at the new location at 

Mount Elizabeth Medical Centre (MEMC) Level 1 (the former location of UOB bank). 

This new location will provide new convenience for the 250 patients who used to

walk from MEMC to the hospital daily. This would greatly reduce unnecessary

movements into the hospital zone and right-site the services to the outpatient block.

WE HAVE MOVED



Coming 
Soon

Our new Executive Health Screeners

(EHS) will offer a premium and

relaxing ambience for our health

screening patients. The new premise

is scheduled to commence

operations in end May 2023, at its

new location in 

Mount Elizabeth Medical Centre

(MEMC) Level 1. 

Our current EHS (Level 2) premise

will become a part of the future

Parkway Cancer Centre (PCC).

New Executive Health
Screeners 

Premium 

We thank the Parkway Shenton

Management for the active collaboration

and design discussions. 

It is certainly heart-warming to see the

end product coming to fruition as we

continuously strive to create a valued-

added EHS experience for our patients.

Before

After

ESWL at
Lobby A

Phase 5E-1

To further heighten the experience

for our patients, a Premier Centre will

be built. Slated for completion in

2025, this Centre will have its own

Consult and Treatment Rooms. 

Premier Lounge 



Green Initiative

As the renovations progresses, the team has also identified some materials

that could be recycled or upcycled to preserve some of the legacies of Mount

Elizabeth Hospital and protect our environment at the same time.




Did you know that the tables at our Doctors’ Lounge and Staff Cafeteria are

actually recycled from Ward 4B & 5A?




Here is what Mr Terence Kua, Deputy Manager, FNB has to say about this

thoughtful initiative:




As part of our sustainability
roadmap 

Protecting our Planet

The idea was sparked when we stumbled upon a fire-rated door in

the ward that was going to be discarded. Rather than letting it go

to waste, we repurposed it to replace worn out table tops in the

cafeteria.




This experience highlighted the potential of finding creative ways

to reuse old or unwanted items. By repurposing and upcycling, we

can reduce waste, conserve resources, and contribute to a more

sustainable future for our planet.




- Mr Terence Kua 

Deputy Manager, FNB


